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Aquinas 
Daniel John Rodas, son of 

Mr. and. Mrs. Howard Rodas 
of Greece, was singled out as 
the highest ranking student in 
the 1982 graduating class 
from Aquinas Institute. He 
was a member of the St. 
Thomas More club all four 
years. He received the 
Principal's Award for General 
Proficiency, the . Dexter 
Perkins Award for History, 
the Steve Cehtron Memorial 
English Award, the Typing 
Award and the James F. 
Cross Award in Biology. 

A Times-Union carrier for 
more than six years, Rodas 
also was twice chosen Metro 
Honor Carrier of the Month. 
He aided his math teacher at 
Aquinas by tutoring fellow 
students, and was academic 
section editor of the school 
yearbook. He will major in 
math at Williams College in 
Williamstown, Mass. 

Charles; Cherie Smith, Hoover 
Drive; Joanne Trifiro, Ada 
Cosgrove; Christian Yahh, SL 
Charles; and David Zientara, 
Athena. 

Colleen Graham and Sister 
Marlene McQueeney of 
Cardinal Mooney High 
School recently attended the 
New York State Student 
Policy Forum in Albany's 
Senate Office Building. 

The event drew students 
and faculty members from 
across the state. Students were 
assigned to committees where 
they observed the process of 
drafting legislation. 

The students also had the 
opportunity to, debate and 
vote on proposed legislation. 

Moving Day 
Cardinal 
Mooney 

DeSales, 
Geneva 

Students at St. Agnes High School observed the final 
day of classes last Wednesday, June 16, participating in 
a variety of events that marked the institute's closing 
titled Moving Day. In the morning, the school body 
joined in a prayer service in the auditorium, followed by 
various class awards given out Later in the morning, 
Janet Sweeney and Patty Lombard, below right, 
gathered with other seniors in the adjacent convent for 
a ceremonial breakfast with their teachers. Because of 
inclement weather, a planned outdoor picnic was held in 
the gym and found two students caught up in the 
excitement of a tissue paper wrapping race, above, that 
left one of the girls tied up, but only briefly. Above, 
right, the Aggie Bear, school mascot, waves its final 
farewell in the hands of one student at dismissal. 

Nazareth 
Nazare th Academy 

students walked off with the 
top three prizes in this year's 
Maplewood Festival Essay 
Contest Lisa Hart won first 

prize, Mary Ellen Boreggine, 
second, and Laura 
Hinkelman, third. The essays 
are on display at the 
Maplewood Library. 

Cardinal Mooney High 
School recently announced this 
year's scholarship grants 
recipients. Major tuition 
scholarships were awarded Julie 
Cooke of St. Lawrence School 
and Julie Noto of St Charles 
School. Partial tuition 
scholarships were given to Beth 
De Filippo, Mother of Sorrows; 
Jacqueline Donnelly, St. 
Lawrence; Stephen Dudley, St 
Charles;. Rebecca Erb, St 
Charles; Steven Graham, 
Hoover Drive; Scott Migbore, 
St Charles; Daniel Sheahan, St 

Jody Lavin, University of 
Rochester All-American 
Women's Basketball player 
and a 78 graduate of De Sales 
High School, was the guest 
speaker at the recent Block D 
Banquet in Geneva. During 
the event awards were 
presented to Patti Chizinski, 
Michael Bonacro, Terry 
Bolan, Michael Hendricks, 
Barbara Hennessy, Andy 
Pacitto and Richard Maher. 
Coaching awards we went to 
Bob Taney and Joe ZeolL 

Bishop Hogan Addresses 
New Charities Board 

By John Dash 

Bishop Joseph L. Hogan 
looked over the small 
congregation made up mostly 
of laymen and said, "The good 
leader says to the people, 'You 
have gifts to offer.'" 

The former bishop of 
Rochester then called forth 
those gifts at ah unusual 
ceremony, commissioning the 
new board of trustees for the 
diocesan Catholic Charities; * 

The bishop, looking fit and 
relaxed, presided at the 
candlelight rites at the 
Cenacle Center for Spiritual 
Renewal. 

In his address, the bishop 
stated that power struggles 
have been an evil in the 
Church from the very 
beginning, and warned the 
new trustees not to engage in 
them. 

Rather, he said, the 
Charities.' leaders should strive 
to develop such a community 

that others repeat what had 
been said of the early 
Christians, "See how theyTove 
one another." 

He also said that the there 
is temptation for anyone in 
social services to begin looking 
upon people needing help as 
case numbers. 

The bishop pointed out that 
Jesus "never cured people as a 
group." Instead, He treated 
people individually. 

The bishop further 
cautioned the new trustees 
not to think of themselves as 
important solely from their 
position as trustees. 

He related that as a 
younger priest he was taught 
that lesson by a grave digger 
in his hometown of Lima. The 
laborer,. Bart Hayes, he 
quoted as saying: "You know, 
you have your work and I 
have my work. Every grave 
must be so wide, and so deep. 
And in Lima we have all sorts 
of soils... And the shovel has 

to respond to the different 
kinds of soils." 

"He was a man who had a 
sense of his own worth and-
work, and had joy in doing his. 
work," the bishop said. 

The Charities' board 
members are Sister Ann 
William Bradley, DC; J. 
Roberto Burgos, Ellis P. 
Cosey, Raymond J. Fratta, 
Kay Gasser, Father William 
Graf, Gladys Santiago, Sister 
Barbara Moore, RSM; Ed­
ward J. Nowak, Bernard 
Adams, Mary Ferguson, 
Sister Elizabeth Snyder, SSJ; 
Robert J. Burke, John 
Oberlies, Eugene F. Lilly and 
Charles M. Bayer. 

'Catholic Heritage9 

Series Available 
, The Courier-Journal series on the history of the Church, 
"A Surrey of the History of Our Church and the People 
Who Shaped It: Our Catholic Heritage," is now available in 
one newspaper volume. 

The series ended with the June 2 issue but aH the articles 
are included in the special 36-page issue now available. There 
is only a limited supply. 

Anyone wanting a copy should send $2^0, to cover 
postage and handling, to: Department CH, Courier Journal, 
114 S.Union St, Rochester, N.Y. 14607. 

Saints Reach Semis 
The DeSales High School varsity baseball team recently completed its best season 
since 1974, posting a 12-6 record and reaching the semifinals of the Class C sectional 
playoffs before bowing to Lyndonville. Seated, from left, Bubba McGuigan, Rich 
McCusker. Kneeling, Rob Hennessy, Terry Bolan, Joe Taney, Rob Roxstrom, 
Marty McCutcheon. Standing, Dave Maher, Mike Pane, Steve Bucklin, Rich Maher, 
Dan Howard, Steve Cooley. The squad is coached by Frank Pane, missing from 
photo. ••<•••>•"••*•- * » 
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Winner 
Terrance Falk, son of Mr. 
and Mrs. Terrance Fait of 
Pittsford, has been awarded 
the 1982 Spanish Award for. 
his achievements In the 
foreign language daring his 
course of studies at Bishop 
Kearney High School. The 

. award is given to the student 
with the highest cumulative 
average in Spanish for four 
yea«-


